
Honorable Chair Holvey and Committee Members, 
 
Please vote No on SB870, the National Popular Vote bill. It should go before the voters if you intend to 
make it part of Oregon law.  
 
This bill gives control of Oregon Electoral Votes to people outside of our state., which goes completely 
against the founders idea based on Federalist paper number 68, where they stated that they did not 
even want the electors to leave the state they represented for fear of outside influence. They wanted 
these votes to truly represent the will of the local state voters. 
 
SB870 destroys Oregon's sovereignty. What is the purpose of a state if it is not sovereign over it's own 
votes? There is a lot of spin out there saying one vote for one voter, but the truth is this bill is about 
states rights. We have no control or ability to object the way other states conduct their elections. For 
example, California has shown that they have allowed non citizens to register to vote through their 
motor voter program. Yet through this proposed bill we would give up our votes based on the outcome 
of their election process. 
 
I have attached two scholarly white papers that fully explain the problems with the National Popular 
Vote compact for your review. 
 
Anytime you start awarding an election result based on any scheme that is not the results of the actual 
vote count of the people in question, you are subjecting Oregon voters to fraud. 
Please vote no to preserve our states rights about how our electoral votes are cast. 
 
Best Regards, 
Janice Dysinger 
Oregonians for Fair Elections 
 

http://avalon.law.yale.edu/18th_century/fed68.asp

